QUEST UPDATE!
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Dear Parent,

This week your child has been working hard in QUEST to master the skill of 

Internet and E-Mail Safety.

Together we have learned: 

· Why schools and parents have computer safety rules.

· What “personal information” is and why it is dangerous to share this information with others on the computer.

· What to do if an inappropriate or violent Web page or pop up is displayed at home or at school.

· How to respond when peers suggest looking at an inappropriate or violent Web page.
· How My Space, Facebook and other social media and video journals can be dangerous if students do not use appropriate safeguards.
You can help your child learn more at home by:
· Discussing your own home computer safety rules, especially regarding personal information, video journals and diaries.
· Discussing safe ways to react if your child comes across an inappropriate or violent Web page.
· Reviewing what “personal information” is and talking to your child about why it is dangerous to share this information with others on the computer.

e.g.,   “What would you do if you were on the computer and something inappropriate appeared on the screen?”;  “If you were searching for information on the computer and a Web page asked you to type in your name, phone number or e-mail address, would you do it?”;  “Why is that not a good idea?”

Thanks for your help!

